



Town of Duxbury 7021 DEC - 1 AM II: 31

Conservation Commission DUXBURY, MASS.

Executive Session Minutes of January 10, 2017

The Executive Session began at 7:25 pm during the Tuesday, January 10, 2017 Conservation Commission meeting that began at 7:00 PM in the Mural Room at the Duxbury Town Hall.

Members Present: Corey Wisneski; Robb D'Ambruoso; Tom Gill; Mickey McGonagle;

Holly Morris

Members Absent: Sam Butcher; Scott Zoltowski

Staff Present: Joe Grady, Conservation Administrator; Susan Ossoff, Administrative Assistant

CONSERVATION FUND EXPENDITURE

Joe Grady explained that Pauline Harrington has approached him about the possibility of selling her land to the Town. This is farmland on Temple Street. Joe Grady is requesting \$4500 from the Conservation Fund to enable LandVest to appraise the property. It is about 12 acres of upland with street frontage.

Robb D'Ambruoso made the following motion: to approve the expenditure of \$4,500 from the Conservation Fund for an appraisal of a parcel of land on Temple Street by LandVest. Roll call vote: Corey Wisneski, yes; Robb D'Ambruoso, yes; Tom Gill, yes; Mickey McGonagle, yes; Holly Morris, yes. The motion passed by a vote of 5-0-0.

At 7:35, Tom Gill made a motion to leave Executive Session and reconvene in Open Session to adjourn the meeting; this motion was seconded by Robb D'Ambruoso. Roll call vote: Corey Wisneski, yes; Robb D'Ambruoso, yes; Tom Gill, yes; Mickey McGonagle, yes; Holly Morris, yes. The motion passed by a vote of 5-0-0.

878 Tremont Street, Duxbury, MA 02332; Telephone: 781-934-1100 x 5471; Fax: 781-934-1137